Bernard Nunns

From:

Sent: Friday, 19 August 2022 11:20 am

To: Leona Irsevic

Subject: RE: 8006 Jackson St at Bolton St relocation
Hi Leona,

Thanks for this, our drivers have begun to notice. There have been some reports of private vehicles parking in the
stop at times and there hasn’t been any signage, will this be implemented soon?

Cheers,

Infrastructure and Service Delivery Manager, Tranzurban

| W: www.tranzurban.co.nz
A: 29 Cairns St, Rongotai, Wellington, Wellington

tranzurban® T

Now recruiting for urban bus drivers
tranzurban.co.nz/careers

0800 119 120

From: Leona Irsevic <Leona.lrsevic@gw.govt.nz>

Sent: Wednesday, 17 August 2022 1:06 p.m.

To: Charlie Fairbairn <Charlie.Fairbairn@gw.govt.nz>; Hannah Geddis <Hannah.xxxxxx@xx.xxvt.nz>;

Williams <Maxxx. XXXXXXXX@XX.xxxX.xx>; Christina-Kaye Taurua <Christina.Tauxxx@Xxx.XXXX.Xx>;
Rosalie Falleni <Rosalie.Falleni@gw.govt.nz>

Cc: Luke Benner <Luke.Benner@gw.govt.nz>; Lynne Robertson <Lynne.RXXXXXXXX @ XX.XXXX.XX>

Subject: 8006 Jackson St at Bolton St relocation

Maria

Hey team

Just FYI that stop 8006 has been relocated- could drivers please be made aware (even tho they prob already know)
and to take care when navigating the stop since it’s a new change

Thanks heaps @)

Leona

ATTENTION: This correspondence is confidential and intended for the named recipient(s) only. If you are not the
named recipient and receive this correspondence in error, you must not copy, distribute or take any action in
reliance on it and you should delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Unless otherwise
stated, any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author, and do not represent those of the
organisation.





